
James F. Peterson                                                                     
Land Use Chair 
Multnomah  
2502 SW Multnomah Blvd. 
Portland, Oregon 97219 
  
Susan Anderson, PBS Director  
susan.anderson@portlandoregon.gov 
  
Re: Information Request  
      Provisional Boundaries Of Centers 
  
Ms Anderson 
Your staff included maps showing provisional boundaries of the centers in recent documents to 
the Planning and Sustainability Commission for their work session on the 2035 Comprehensive 
Plan. As far as I know this is the first time these boundaries have been made public. These 
boundaries are inconsistent with some of the material presented at the Mixed Use Project and 
some of the polices in the Draft of the 2035 Comprehensive Plan on centers. I am requesting all 
staff reports and consultant reports that created the concept and criteria of the provisional 
boundaries of the centers. 
  
I am requesting this information under provisions of Goal 1, Metro Charter and ORS 192. 
  
Thank you for your attention to this mater. 
  
Please add this to the record of the Comprehensive Plan 
  
Thank you, 
  
  
James F Peterson 
Land Use Chair 
Multnomah  
  
cc:  
Anne Debbaut, DLCD, Portland Regional Representative,  anne.debbaut@state.or.us  
Elissa Gertler, Metro Regional Planning Director, elissa.gertler@oregon.metro.gov  
Amanda Fritz, Commissioner, amanda@portlandoregon.gov  
Nick Fish, Commissioner, nick@portlandoregon.gov  
Steve Novick, Commissioner, novick@portlandoregon.gov  
Dan Saltzman, Commissioner, dan@portlandoregon.gov 
 


